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                                                                                                              4/9/2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted to send you the final OFSTED report from our inspection on June 27th and 28th June 2023.  

Our school remains a good school and as you can see by the report most areas of the school are judged 

to be effective and strong.  

The leadership at the school were already aware of the actions required to improve some of the 

foundation subjects further and subject leaders continue to work hard to improve the points identified 

during the inspection. (Foundation subjects are subjects other than Reading, Maths, Writing and 

Science.) 

This is a report evaluating everything at Stokes Wood, which includes the valuable contribution you 

make as parents and carers. Thank you for your ongoing support for the school and your children. We 

look forward to continuing this excellent and effective partnership in the future.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Jane Gadsby.  

 

 


